
Date 6 November 2023 
 
 
Ms Naomi Menon  
Director Competition Exemptions | Mergers, Exemptions and Digital Division 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
via email: Miriam.kolacz@accc.gov.au  
 
 
 
Dear Ms Menon  
 
RE:  Application for ACCC Authorisation of SSROC Councils’ Joint Tender for Comingled 

Waste Processing 
 
Please accept this letter as an indication of support by Woollahra Council for the joint tender 
proposed by Southern Sydney Regional Organisation of Councils (SSROC) and Participating 
Councils’ seeking ACCC authorisation to collaboratively procure the processing of councils’ 
comingled recycling. The name of the tender is called Comingled Recycling Sustainability 
Solutions (CRESS).  
 
It is hoped that this regional collaborative procurement will provide increased efficiencies, 
economies of scale, and improved diversion benefits for each Participating Council. 
 
For further information please contact Mark Ramsay at  
or on . 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mark Ramsay 

 
Manager Civil Operations 




